
Thank you for attending the 2022 Annual Meeting of the Membership! 

We’d appreciate your help with communicating important news from The Lutheran 
Foundation to your congregation!  

Please give this information to your church secretary, communications person or 
whoever is responsible for creating your worship program and newsletters, so that 
everyone in your congregation can see this important information. 

Health Professions & Nursing Scholarships are 
available for students in northeast Indiana 
The Lutheran Foundation (TLF) is encouraging northeast Indiana students 
who are pursuing careers in the healthcare field to submit an application 
for one of its Health Professions & Nursing Scholarships. TLF 
has scholarships (starting at $1,000) to award to students pursuing 
degrees in nursing or other healthcare professions. This is a broad 
category that encompasses a variety of undergraduate and graduate 
healthcare degrees, such as:  

• Nursing

• Medicine

• Dentistry

• Mental health

• Lab tech

• Physical/Occupational therapy

• And more!

Visit https://thelutheranfoundation.org/investing/scholarships for 
full details on eligibility and to apply. Applications are due at noon on 
February 1, 2023. 

Contact Nan Meyer nan@thelutheranfoundation.org with any 
questions. 
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